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Andrews, David

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 3:15 PM

To: '‘Caplis, Chris'

Subject: RE: GM 34-32 - Complete Lower Cameo & Cameo
Chris,

Based on my review of your second post-remediation CBL for this well, dated 11/19/2010, it appears that you have
adequate cement coverage above the Lower Cameo (7066’ — 6808’) and Cameo (6766’ — 6581’) objectives to proceed
with these completions.

Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David. Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogce

From: Caplis, Chris [mailto:Chris.Caplis@Williams.com]
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 8:15 AM

To: Andrews, David

Subject: GM 34-32 - Complete Lower Cameo & Cameo

Dave,

Per the latest squeeze results, I've put together a completion procedure for the LC & Cameo stages for the GM 34-32.
I'm very confident we can complete these two stages with no issue specifically due to the upper bond we achieved on
the last squeeze.

We are schedule to complete the Lower Cameo November 30™ and the Cameo Dec. 3".

The CBUs are on the FTP site. Please let me know if you have any heartburn with this plan of action.
Regards,

Chris Caplis

Completions Engineer
Williams Production Co.
Ofc: 303-606-4041

Cell: 303-601-4884
chris.caplis@williams.com




